
              Week of: June 8 – 12, 2020 

     Family  Connection 
 

Lane School Website: http://laneschool.blogs.lesd.k12.or.us/ 
 
Dear Lane School Families, 
 
We did it! The last week of school is here!  Below are a few reminders for our last week. Please contact 
us if you have any questions or concerns before the school year comes to an end. 
 

The Last Day of School is 
   Wednesday, June 10, 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Attention Lane School Families:  
 

 

 

 
 
The end of the school year is approaching 
quickly. Lane School will be collecting all  
borrowed chrome book laptops, chargers,  
and hot spots.  
 
Please drop off borrowed technology to  
Lane School Thursday, June 11 between  
8AM-4PM. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS to the 

eighth grade graduates! We are so 
proud of you! 

Good luck in your home school next 
year. We hope you come back and 
visit us! 

http://laneschool.blogs.lesd.k12.or.us/

